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FDOT Completes Pedestrian Safety Improvements on Mayport Road 
 

Atlantic Beach, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation recently completed work on a 

pedestrian safety improvement project on State Road 101 (Mayport Road). 

This push button safety improvement project on State Road 101 (Mayport Road) from the school zone 

south of Mazama Road to north of Mayport Middle School began in December 2019.  

Work included installation of mast arms with updated safety signage, the installation of a Rapid Flash 

Pedestrian Beacon, updated pavement markings within the corridor and other incidental items related to 

construction. 

This project is part of a district-wide safety push button contract, which includes multiple projects 

designed to improve safety on the roads in Northeast Florida. 

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay 

within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. 

For information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please visit www.nflroads.com 
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